11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 495

From: Ursula Bennett

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: the electoral and other legislation bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 2:52:29 PM

Dear sir/madam
I am from NSW, but would like to make a quick submission.
I believe it is a good safe guard against voter fraud to require photo ID to be shown before voting.

We would like it to be so in NSW and are concerned that if your legislation gets changed again it
would be a disincentive to our efforts to have it here in NSW

Many blessings and thanks
Ursula Bennett

Moruya NSW 2537
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